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18.9.2020 
 
PRESS STATEMENT 
by Dato’ Ir. Jaseni Maidinsa, 
Chief Executive Officer, 
PBA Holdings Bhd (PBAHB) and  
Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau Pinang Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) 
 
 
MAJOR WATER PIPELINE RELOCATION WORKS:  
12-HOUR SCHEDULED WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION IN 
AREAS AT PAYA TERUBONG AND RELAU ON 24.9.2020. 
 

 
PENANG, Friday, 18.9.2020: Works to safely relocate a 375mm MS (mild 
steel) water supply pipeline away from a development site at Jalan Paya 
Terubong will be undertaken on Thursday, 24.9.2020. 
 
The pipeline relocation works are necessary to ensure that property 
development activities on Lot 1087, Jalan Kampung Batak, Sungai Ara 
(Daerah Barat Daya), do not damage existing water pipes in the surrounding 
areas. 
 
In order to facilitate all these physical works, Perbadanan Bekalan Air Pulau 
Pinang Sdn Bhd (PBAPP) must isolate and “shut down” a section of the 
existing pipeline that stretches from the junction of Jalan Dato’ Ismail Hashim 
to Pusat Petani Relau, Jalan Paya Terubong. 
 
  

Time/Day/Date 9.00am – 9.00pm on Thursday, 24.9.2020. 

Reason 
 
 

Relocation of 375mm MS (mild steel) s-bend 
away from a development site at Jalan Paya 
Terubong, in front of Taman Sri Sari. 

No. of water 
accounts affected  

 
About 10,000 accounts. 
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This pipeline shutdown will cause a 12-hour scheduled water supply 
interruption in certain areas at Paya Terubong and Relau. About 10,000 
water accounts will be affected by this water supply interruption. 
 
Consumers in the following areas are hereby advised to store sufficient water 
for use for 12 hours, from 9.00am to 9.00pm on Thursday, 24.9.2020: 
 

1 Kampung Relau 7 Solok Relau 1, 2 and 3 

2 Taman Sri Sari 8 
 

Lebuh Relau 
1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9 and 10 3 Villa Kejora Apartment 

4 
 

Persiaran Paya Terubong  
1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 

9 Lebuh Relau 2/1, 2/2 and 2/3 

10 
 

Tingkat Relau  
2, 4, 6, 8 and 10 5 Pusat Pertanian Relau 

6 Taman Bendera 
11 Taman Alor Vista 

12 Taman Desa Relau 
 
Please refer to the map in ‘Appendix A’ that shows all the affected areas. 
 
Kindly note that this scheduled water supply interruption is related to property 
development activities at Jalan Kampung Batak. PBAPP must relocate the 
375mm MS pipeline to safeguard water supply to all surrounding areas. 
 
PBAPP deeply regrets any temporary inconvenience caused. Please 
remember to store sufficient water for use. 
 
 
Thank You. 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
 
Issued by : Puan Syarifah Nasywa bt Syed Feisal Barakbah 

Corporate Communications Unit 
Tel   :  04-200 6607 
Email  :  syarifah@pba.com.my 




